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Ms Libby Mettam; Mr Roger Cook 
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DEPUTY PREMIER’S OFFICE 
27. Ms L. METTAM to the Premier: 
Is the Premier aware of any investigations into the Deputy Premier’s office regarding the suspected leaking of 
cabinet material; and, if so, can he update the house regarding those investigations? 
Mr R.H. COOK replied: 
No. 
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